
I support this legislation because these horses are a living tribute to Theodor Roosevelt. 
They symbolize Roosevelt’s conservation legacy and the untamed spirit of the American 
West. 

 

Unlike other wild horse herds, they have no federal protection. TRNP 

S horses are not covered under the Wild Free Roaming Horses and Burros Act. Without 
protection, they can be removed at any time. 

 

These horses are a major tourism dray, bringing visitors to Medora and surrounding areas, 
which boosts North Dakota’s economy. 


